

Director of Child Care Center Board Report July 13, 2020

Summer Care

Everything has been going really well within our center. The teachers have planned fun interactive activities to keep all our children learning, engaged and safe this summer.

Our numbers have been fluctuating depending on the week and days that children are scheduled. We are still working at 50% capacity for each of our rooms.

<u>Staffing</u>

We have hired one more assistant teacher to help with summer care. We are conducting an interview next week for a full-day, non-lead teacher.

Looking Ahead

We are starting the process of splitting our infant and toddler age groups into two separate rooms. Toddlers make up our largest group of children and having the separation from our infants will allow us to bring in more children and we will be able to establish more developmentally appropriate activities for each group.

We continue to be flexible with the constant changing of recommendations and protocols. We plan to make adjustments as needed and to make sure that we are looking out for the health and safety of all staff, children and their families.

